
DRAFT 
CORDRY SWEETWATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT 

Roads Commission 
March 5th, 2020 

 
MEETING NOTES 

 
Members Present: Dave Jarrett, Chad Crimmins, Michael Gaither 
Other Attendees:  None 
 
I. 2020 Bids Update 

a. Discussion on crack sealing bid received, significantly higher than two years ago. Mr. 
Crimmins has spoke with Reece Sealcoating about their bid and is now awaiting bids from 
two other suppliers. Mr. Crimmins is also working with Superintendent Hawley on getting 
more bidders for future paving projects. 

 
II. Backgate Property 

a. Mr. Jarrett penned a letter to property owner of the short backgate entrance to the District 
across from the Church on Sweetwater Trail inquiring about the possibility of the District 
purchasing the property. The District does NOT own the property that road is on, thus can’t 
widen it or make any changes to it. The property owner is not interested in selling at this 
time. 

 
III. Road Weight Limits 

a. Discussion on the date that road weight limits are lifted in the spring. 
 

Minutes submitted by: Dave Jarrett 


